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Welcome to the latest edition of the Salix Programme newsletter. This time, meet 
the wider team working on the Salix Decarbonisation Programme, and find out 

more about our contractors and recent progress on project sites in Leicester. 

Meet the wider team  

Leicester City Council has commissioned Perfect Circle, who specialise in property,
construction and infrastructure consultancy, to deliver the Salix programme of
works. Perfect Circle have appointed Briar Zenergi to assist with the delivery of the
decarbonisation works. There are a number of consultants, some of which you
may have met on their visits to your site to conduct surveys.
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Contractors

A variety of contractors will be working to implement energy efficiency measures
across the 93 Salix project sites, with some specialising in specific technologies:

ESL (Energy Saving Lighting)
Specialised in the replacement of 

existing lighting with more efficient LED 
lighting. 

Metric Services
Specialised in Building Energy Management 

Systems (BEMS) to control heating and 
ventilation equipment

Contractors delivering roofing works, fenestration (window) works, Photovoltaic (PV) 
installations, Air Source Heat Pump installations, insulation upgrades and contractor 

design works: 

J Tomlinson Oliveti Construction Seddon Construction NMCN 

CBES (City Building Engineering Services) Lucion – Hazardous Materials



Site Surveys

Contractors on behalf of the City Council have now completed site surveys which
took place to determine the feasibility of energy efficiency measures at all Salix
project sites. Sites surveyed in the last two weeks included Sandfield Close Primary
School, Spence Street Gym and Pool, and Fosse Neighbourhood Centre.

Sandfield Close Primary School 

Spence Street Pool 

Fosse Neighbourhood Centre  

Works Carried Out

Works took place last week to replace existing lighting at Phoenix House (city
centre) with new energy efficient LED lighting.

Existing lighting New LED lighting

Contact Us

Each site has a dedicated project manager (Alan Evans or John Squires), however 
if you have a general question or need to get in touch with the Salix Project Team 

email us at Salix.Project.Team@leicester.gov.uk
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